
INSPECTION REPORT FORM 
AIR POLLUTION EMISSION SOURCES 

 
 
FACILITY: 
                Ocala Recycling 

 

DISTRICT: 
 Central District  

COUNTY: 
Marion 

  
ADDRESS:                 

2020 N.W. 31st St. 
Ocala, FL 34475 

CONTACT: 
Michael Bianculli, General Manager 

(352)351-3383 
John Bianculli, Director 

(352)351-3383 
David Kilby, Safety Coordinator 

(352)351-3383 
AIRS# 

0830166 
 

PERMIT #: 
0830166-004-AO 

EXPIRATION DATE: 
April 17, 2013 

SOURCE DESCRIPTION:                                          
                                              EU001- Metal Shredder  EU002 – Seperator and Conveyor System 
 
 
INSPECTION DATE: 

 July 22, 2009 
 

AUDIT TYPE: 
Level 2 

COMPLIANCE STATUS: 
In-Compliance 

INSPECTION COMMENTS/RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
On July 22, 2009, Ms. Danielle D. Owens of FDEP visited the subject facility to perform a Level 2 compliance 
inspection.  Contact was made with Mr. David Kilby, Safety Coordinator, and Mr. John Bianculli, Director, at the 
main office location of 2402 N.W. 6th Street, Ocala, FL 34475.  Mr. Bianculli provided Ms. Owens with copies of the 
usage records required by the current permit.  The records are maintained at a different location than the facility 
where the emission units are located.  Mr. Kilby accompanied Ms. Owens to 2020 N.W. 31st Street, Ocala, FL 
34472 to conduct a walkthrough inspection of the facility.  The shredder was not in operation at the time of the 
inspection.  Mr. Kilby indicated the shredder is put into operation approximately three times a week due to low 
quantities of material needing to be shredded.  
 
Facility-wide Conditions 
The shredder and conveyor system appeared to be maintained in good operating condition. 
No visible emissions were observed; the shredder was not in operation. 
No objectionable odors were detected; the incinerator was not in operation. 
 
Emission Units and Conditions (July 2008 – June 2008) 
The facility processed 85,304 tons of scrap metal, 9.7% of the 876,000 tons limit.   
 
 
 
 
 
Based on the site inspection and documentation provided, the facility was found to be in-compliance. 
 
 
 
 
INSPECTOR(S) NAME(S): 

Danielle D. Owens 
 
SIGNATURE(S): 

 
 

DATE: 
July 23, 2009 

 


	Facility-wide Conditions

		2009-08-03T11:28:23-0400
	Danielle D. Owens


		2009-08-03T12:22:09-0400
	Wanda Parker-Garvin




